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STUDENT WITHDRAWAL FROM SCHOOL P5107

“No student who has not graduated from high school shall be considered to have permanently left
public school unless an administrator of the school which the student last attended has sent notice
within a period of five days from the student’s tenth consecutive absence to the student and the
parent or guardian of that student in both the primary language of the parent or guardian, to the
extent practicable, and English. The notice shall initially offer at least two dates and times for an exit
interview between the superintendent, or a designee, and the student and the parent or guardian of
the student to occur prior to the student permanently leaving school and shall include contact
information for scheduling the exit interview. The notice shall indicate that the parties shall agree
upon a date and time for the exit interview, and that interview shall occur within ten days after the
sending of the notice. The time for the exit interview may be extended at the request of the parent
or guardian and no extension shall be for longer than fourteen days. The superintendent, or a
designee, may proceed with any such interview without a parent or guardian if the superintendent,
or a designee, makes a good faith effort to include the parent or guardian. The exit interview shall
be for the purpose of discussing the reasons for the student permanently leaving school and to
consider alternative educational or other placements.”

“The provisions of this section shall not apply to a student who has completed the regular course of
education, or apply to a student whose absences have been excused, nor shall this section be
construed to permanently exclude a student who wishes to resume his education.”

Massachusetts General Law References:

M.G.L. 76:18 - Notice Required Prior to Student’s Withdrawal
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